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From: Pyco ContactOPSB 5o
To: Puco Docketing co
Subject: public comment 21-0902-GE-BRO & Q
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----- Original Message-—-- o

From: Shaniqua Gibson (shaniqua@acespace.org) Sent You a Personal Message <kwautomaiI@phoneZactio%com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2023 11:28 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Docket 21-0902-GE-BRO

Dear Ohio Power Sitling Board,
Protect the public health of BIPOC communities!

Decar OPSB Members,

As you evaluate updaics to the OPSB7?s rules governing new project proposals, it is critical to include several
considcrations:

First, a project?s greenhouse gas cmissions and climate impacts must be front and center. As Ohio and the rest of the
world confront the climate crisis, it is indefensible to not include climate impacts as a major consideration for new
generation and distribution projects. Specific crileria should be established for evaluating a project?s climate impact.

Second, over the coursc of the COVID 19 pandemic, the OPSB has demonstrated it is able to conduct online public
hearings on new projects. Even as in person hearings begin to take place again, online hearings are a good tool to
maximize public engagement. All projects moving forward should require at least onc in person public hearing and

one online public hearing, which are advertised with posters near the site, and online, as well as in the local paper,
and scheduled at times to maximize public participation.

Finally, it is critical that the OPSB implement rules that arc objcctive, transparent, and accountable. The OPSB
should provide better clarity around the rubric for how public input is considered.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Shaniqua Gibson

421 £ 270th St

Euclid, OH 44132
shaniqua@acespace.org
(216) 203-8635

This message was senl by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club.

If you need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-
5500.

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be sale. I the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or

open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:cse@@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.
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